Paper GBP banknotes

Effective 23 July 2022, we will no longer accept GBP £50

and £20 paper notes for deposits or exchange.

This is following the United Kingdom's decision to retire
Its remaining paper currency in favour of polymer notes

by end of September 2022.

You are strongly recommended to make alternative
arrangements.

For any queries, please speak to us.
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